
 

 
Tata Motors to take a marginal price hike on its passenger vehicles from July 17, 

2023 
Offers price protection on all booking till July 16, 2023 

  

Mumbai, July 3, 2023: Tata Motors, India’s leading vehicle manufacturer has announced that it will 

increase prices of its passenger vehicles (ICE and EVs), effective July 17, 2023, on an average of 0.6% 

across models and variants. The price increase is to offset the residual impact of the past input costs.  

  

Tata Motors will offer price protection to bookings made upto July 16, 2023 and deliveries upto July 

31, 2023. 

 

Ends  
 
 
For more information on the product, please visit – https://cars.tatamotors.com/. 

 
Media Contact Information: Tata Motors Corporate Communications: indiacorpcomm@tatamotors.com / 91 22-
66657613 / www.tatamotors.com 
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